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D.C. Fly-In:  Message Delivered 
The six-person D.C. Fly-In contingent saw five members of 
Congress while visiting congressional buildings, the Capitol 
building (three times), and, even, the West Wing of the White 
House.  The Aerospace Center message got delivered. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/dcflyin  

Feb. 21st is Our Day At The Works 
The first-ever Aerospace Center Industry Day at The Works is set 
for Feb. 21 from Noon until 5 p.m.  Industry reps with Boeing, 
Bionetics, Kaiser, and the Port Authority will show the next 
generation the value and local relevance of science, technology, 
engineering, and math skills in use every day at the Aerospace 
Center.  The event is free to Aerospace Center industry employees 
and their families as well as members of The Works. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/news/IndustryDayFlyer.pdf  

Demolition Project Continues 
We are now counting the last few weeks of the demolition project 
at The Base.  The project has found the former Café basement to 
be quite a removal task.  In addition, amazingly, a parking lot was 
found under the former COM.  The final product will be a ready-to-
build site for an office and clean room building.  

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

 


